
 

 

 
 

 

 

July 23, 2014 

 

 

 

To:  Dr. Jozi de Leon, Vice President for Equity and Inclusion 

MSC05 3400 

 

From: SFRB Committee 

 

Re:  FY 2014-2015 Recommendations 

 

 

 

The following details were provided from the 2014 SFRB Committee: 

 

 Pursue for outside funding to replace the SAMHSA grant to avoid future student fee 

increases for these projects 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

 


